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J. R. Bhosale

General Secretary

No.CCG/ACCTS/ & /2023 Date:11-09-2023

To
PFA-CCG

Sub: On-line training of newly recruited JAAs

Ref: Our Branch Secretary’s letter No.WREU/GLO A/cs CCG/2023 dated
16-08-2023

It has been brought to our notice that Account office administration has
failed to depute adequate number of JAAs to the Zonal Training School in
Udaipur. They further informed us that about 300 new JAA recruits have joined
Western Railway since 2023, but the administration has deputed only 30 JAAs for
training in ZTS-Udaipur. We have also learned that the Central Railway
administration has sent one batch of 30 JAAs in addition to the 60 JAAs already
undergoing training at Bhusaval.

They further informed us that about 300 new JAA recruits have joined
Western Railway since 2023, but the administration has sent only 30 JAAs for
training at ZTS-Udaipur.

You are therefore requested to consider the request of our Branch
Secretary for giving Online training to newly recruited JAAs at par with CCTC
cadre of the Commercial department who has been extended online training
facility vide their letter No.E(MPP)2020/3/15Pt. (Comml.) dated 20-07-2023.
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General Secretary



